
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2019 5:48 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2019-09-23 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2016-0315 
 
-- Name -- 
Robbie Brough 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
I believe hydro one has already collected enough from seasonal cottages owners . Before the smart 
meters were installed the meters were read once a year . We were charged the higher rates over 750 
KW . This was not averaged over twelve months like it should have been . So if there are 500,000 
seasonal costumers in Ontario . They made out pretty good . I had caught this on my bill and requested 
an adjustment . I was told it was only pennies , I reminded them that if they were doing it to all other 
customers it wasn't pennies anymore . So I believe the seasonal rate should stay because we already 
paid them for the line upkeep with interest . 
                          Thank You Robbie Brough 
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